
The Blue Grass Station 

February 6, 1962 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Vlalnutport, Pa. 

Lexington Broadcasting Corporation 

134 North Limestone - Lexington, Kentucky - Telephone 3-0433 

Roy B. White, Jr., President 

Dear Ivir. Greary: 

This is to confirm your letter of January 30, 1962, 

concerning reception of Radio Station WBLG on Jan. 
29, 1962. 

The schedule you listed in your letter was correct 
for the morning of January 29th. 

Thank you for your letter. 

Sincerely ours,` 
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John Patrick 
Chief Engineer 
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